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I oppose SB 210. Making in person voting the standard makes it more difficult for 

everyone to vote. There are certain jobs that do not provide time off for voting and 

some that have hours that will not allow a person to vote. Sometimes people cannot 

get transportation to vote. Mail in voting is essential to making voting more accessible 

for voting. 


